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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power. and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT N05. 50-518/84-01 AND 50-520/84-01.

Thank you for your response of May 22, 1984, to the unresolved item concerning
activities at the Hartsville Nuclear Plant that were identified in our letter
dated April 20, 1984. We have evaluated your response and we will review the
implementation of your program for Maintenance and Inspection of Structure and
Equipment during Suspensien of Construction during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in the matter.

Sincerely,

D. M. Verrelli

cc: W. T. Quinn, Site Manager
D. L. Williams, Jr. ,

Supervisor Licensing
Section

M. Hellums, Project Engineer
H. N. Culver, Chief

Nuclear Safety Staff
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